
RCSC Golf Advisory meeting info – 4/15/2021 
 
 
1.  Motion passed for a new local rule regarding greenside sprinkler heads.  This “option” is 
effective immediately. 
 
Relief will be granted with no penalty incurred based on the following conditions: 
 •Sprinkler head must be within 2 club lengths of the putting surface 

•Ball must be within 2 club lengths behind the sprinkler head and the sprinkler head 
must be in the proposed line of play. 

•Ball must be in closely mown area and not in the rough 
•Relief may be taken “within” 2 club lengths of original ball position, no closer to the 

hole. 
 
2.   On March 25 the RCSC board did pass a motion to continue to allow up to 5 carts on 
regulation courses and up to 4 carts on executive courses through Oct 31.   This motion will 
be revisited at that time. 
 
3.  The advisory board tabled a motion regarding the number of straight sheet courses per 
day “when things get back to normal” until the May meeting.  It has been indicated that there 
might be more than one straight sheet each day, Thursdays thru Mondays.  The straight 
sheets would be rotated on a monthly basis.  
 
4.  A motion was made and passed by golf advisory to “keep public green fees and cart fees 
the same as they are now.  $42 green fee and $12 cart fee.  The public takes up  
approximately 10% of our tee times.  This includes guests and those calling for tee times 
within the 3 days allowed. 
 
5.  FYI – if you have heard any rumors about a RCSC golf course closing.  The RCSC bylaw 
wording was explained to us.  If one resident that lives on the course in question opposes the 
course closing, it will not be closed.  So…….the chances of a golf course closing will be very 
slight. 
 
6.  Lakes West presented  why they chose to use a red/yellow tee combination for their ladies 
league.  It is mainly due to events that have gross scoring.  Everyone needs to use the same 
tee box when there is a gross event.    
 
     


